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Hello,
I urge the legislature to pass this bill. Increasing the penalty for possessing a large 
capacity ammunition feeding device is a common-sense move to prevent people from 
gathering firearms designed foremost for war and will certainly reduce the number of 
gun-related deaths in our state. 
Thank you for your consideration.


